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Online applications for the DV-2010 Lottery may be submitted from noon 
EDT on October 2, 2008, to noon EST on December 1, 2008. 

For DV-2010, Russia has been added back to the list of eligible countries. 
Kosovo was also added. No countries have been removed from the list of 
eligible countries.

Information and instructions for the DV-2010 lottery are available at 
http://travel.state.gov/visa/immigrants/types/types_1318.html.
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This client alert is for general information purposes and should not be 
regarded as legal advice. 
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